NEVADA ASSOCIATION OF EXTENSION HOME ECONOMISTS

July 18, 1984

Cleo Stiles Bryan
Box 749

Tahlaquah, OK 74464
Dear Cleo:

It was a delight to talk with you. In my attempt to pull together Nevada's
AFHE history, any help you can provide will be greatly appreciated.

Also, I'm happy that I can provide you with three 1982 issues of The
Reporter to help fill out your files.

I'm looking forward to seeing you in New York.

Sincerely,

Pat A. Myer

State President Nevada AFHE
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